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The 2019 BBMS Report Card is here!

Bonnie Branch Middle School <do-not-reply@hcpss.org>
Wed 12/4/2019 9:09 PM
To: Claire Striebich <Claire_Striebich@hcpss.org>

Bonnie Branch Middle School

2019 BBMS Report Card

Dear BBMS Families!

Yesterday, we received our 2019 School Report Card and we are excited to say
that we maintained our 4-star rating! Schools can earn anywhere from 1 (low) to 5
(high) stars - and we earned 4! This is exciting news for our school and community.

HERE a summary of our report card: MSDEReportCard2019.pdf

You can also go to the MSDE site for more information:
https://ireportcard.msde.maryland.gov/.

This report card is a good snapshot of how we are doing as a school and shows us our
strengths and areas for improvement.

Additionally, here are two public releases if you'd like to read more about the report
card:

BALTIMORE SUN ARTICLE:

https://www.baltimoresun.com/education/bs-md-star-ratings-20191203-
xslzbf7zafbmzk5encyuohyrb4-story.html

HCPSS NEWS RELEASE:

https://news.hcpss.org/news-posts/2019/12/msde-releases-2018-2019-school-report-
cards/

In addition to our ongoing school improvement efforts at BBMS with staff, we have
plans to create focus groups for students and parents to give us a better understanding
of different perspectives and reasoning behind the results in our report. In doing so, we
can develop plans that address areas for growth which are inclusive for all
stakeholders at BBMS.

Thank you for your commitment to BBMS and for encouraging your students to do their
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very best each day. | am confident that together we will be able to achieve a 5-Star
rating for our school!

Go Sharks!

Drew Cockley
Principal

Connect with Us:

Address
4979 lichester Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2580

&

Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms

NCR

Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms
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Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed

from our list, please contact Howard County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distri
through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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